
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Chance Registration 

For parents/guardians who missed the information & registration 
meetings, Fr. Ernie has scheduled a last chance registration night for 
Monday, October 6, 2025, in the church.  The meeting times are as 
follows: 

 

➢ 5:30 pm:    First Reconciliation/Communion  

➢ 8:00 pm:    Confirmation 

 

 

Reminder 

All parent / guardians who attended Registration sessions for the 
sacraments of First Reconciliation / First Communion & Confirmation 
are asked to bring your completed registration forms along with the 
required supporting documentation to the office before the 
Sacraments registration closure which is on Friday, October 17, 
2025.   


